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               SPORTING FOOTBALL CLUB 

NEWSLETTER 
Friday,  21 December  2018 

  

 

On behalf of the Sporting Executive committee and our 

committee members, we would like to wish our Sporting 

family warmest thoughts and best wishes for a joyful 

holiday season.  For the families that are travelling, safe 

travels! 
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SENIORS PRE-SEASON SELECTION 

Trials will be held on Thursday, 10 January 2019 @ 19:00 

for pre-season selection. Any player interested in being 

part of the Sporting Senior team make sure you are there! 

 

 

2019 TRAINING SESSIONS/ REGISTRATIONS 
Training will commence on the week of  14th January 2019. 
 Little league U6 – u12 Monday & Wednesdays from 18:00 

Junior League U13 – Seniors Tuesdays & Thursdays from 18:00 
Registration desk will be open for registration.   

 

 

SPORTING FC has a new website…. Come and visit us on 

www.sportingfc.co.za 

 

 

THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK 

“The best of all gifts around any Christmas tree is the presence of a happy family all wrapped up 
in each other.”- Burton Hills 
 
 
This will be my last newsletter for 2018, I will be back in 2019 with more exciting news. I trust that 
you have enjoyed the newsletter this year and will keep following me in the new year. 
 
Yours in soccer 
 
Rita   

 

 

http://www.sportingfc.co.za/

